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To whom it concerns: 
 
I am having trouble emailing a comment on your website and was directed to this email 
address.Please forward my comments to the California Air Resources Board: 
 
I support the Innovative Clean Transit Rule unveiled on August 7. I urge the board to support and adopt that rule 
before the end of this year. The rule will help deliver clean air across the state. 
 
The rule will deliver cleaner air, advance technology, and support good jobs in the burgeoning California electric bus 
manufacturing sector. 
 
Thanks for your help on this rule. 
 
Sincerely, 
Gaille Heidemann 
Los Angeles, CA 90024 


